
 

 

Pacific Marine Investigations 
Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

                                             Check out “Stolen Vessels” at 

                                      www.pacificmarineinvestigations.com 

                        RECOVERED 
                    2006 Arima Sea Ranger 17 

On 2008 03 24 members of the Vancouver Police Marine Unit 
recovered an Arima Sea Ranger from a residence in Surrey.  

The vessel had been reported stolen from Skyline Marina in August 
2007. It appears several stolen vessels were processed at this 
location. The investigation is ongoing. Please delete Arima Sea 
Ranger “Stolen Bulletin” from your files.     
 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             




